Dear Friends,

The story is all too common...

o The racecar driver runs out of fuel with one lap to go.
o The golfer fails to sink a putt to clinch the championship.

° The highly favored sports team falls in defeat to a clearly inferior team.

These examples have one theme in common, they did not finish well!
Finishing well takes discipline, endurance, and a laser-like focus on a
goal. The reward for finishing well is the satisfaction of knowing you
completed the task, you earned the prize, and you achieved the goal.
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Last month 184 Johnson University graduates reversed that

story. They finished well! They completed their course of study,
earned their degree, and are prepared to join all of God’s servants in
fulfilling the Great Commission! In similar fashion to the Apostle Paul,
they “fought the good fight... finished the race” (2 Timothy 4:7), at
least the initial stage of the race.

By now you should have received information announcing the R
University’s latest campaign, Breaking New Ground. A significant .
portion of this campaign will focus on the Royal Fund which
supports the general operations of the University and assists
us in keeping education affordable for our students.

Students, like those who graduated in May, depend
on the generosity of partners like you to keep
tuition costs as low as possible.
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Johnson’s fiscal year ends June 30. Will you make ® ® ® e "'l ] o "‘

a gift to the Royal Fund to ensure that, just as our ® .‘ [ ] 'Y 8 ® [ ] ®
graduates finished well, Johnson University finishes 8 ) 0 ®

this year well?

Thank you for partnering with us and the next
generation of Kingdom workers. Your gift will make
the difference!

God Bless you,
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Richard Clark
Vice President for Advancement
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All gifts mailed
or made online
; z will

~also count towards |
the Spring Day of
Giving and may
unlock bonus funds
provided by a
challenge donor!

The enclosed response
card includes details

on how to give.



